
 

May 16, 2019 

Web Announcement 1895 

 
Attention All Providers:   

Use Current Forms for Requesting Prior Authorization 

Prior authorization (PA) forms have been updated for use with the new Medicaid Management Information 

System (MMIS), which was implemented on February 1, 2019.  Please meet the following criteria for 

submitting PAs to ensure the process is completed accurately and timely: 

1. All services that require PA must be requested on the most current version of the PA form.  Current 

forms are available on the Provider Forms webpage.   

2. Providers are requested to discontinue use of previous versions of the forms immediately. Effective 

on and after May 31, 2019, any requests using previous versions of the forms will be denied.  

3. Forms can no longer be faxed.  They must be submitted electronically through the Provider Web 

Portal. 

 

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/providers/forms/forms.aspx
https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/hcp/provider/Home/tabid/135/Default.aspx
https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/hcp/provider/Home/tabid/135/Default.aspx

